
From: Michael Busha [mailto:mbusha@tcrpc.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 3:50 PM 

To: Michael Busha <mbusha@tcrpc.org> 

Cc: jennifer.k.smith@dep.state.fl.us 

Subject: DEP Announces Creation of Biosolids Technical Advisory Committee 

FYI. See below. 

Michael J. Busha, AICP 
Executive Director 
Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council 
421 SW Camden Avenue 
Stuart, Florida 34994 
(772) 221-4060

From: "Florida Department of Environmental Protection" 
<FloridaDEP@public.govdelivery.com> Date: June 8, 2018 at 4:12:02 PM EDT 
To: mbusha@tcrpc.org 
Subject: DEP Announc�s Creation of Biosolids T_echnical Advisory Committee 
Reply-To: FloridaDEP@public.govdelivery.com 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to protecting Florida's water and 
natural resources. Vital to our mission is working cooperatively with state, local and federal 
agencies, local communities as well as various stakeholder and interest groups that provide key 
input, local knowledge and additional data and information to help inform our regulatory and 
restoration programs. 

DEP is aware of an increased interest in better understanding the nutrient impacts of the land 
application of biosolids. Because the Department remains committed to using science to guide our 
efforts, we are creating a Biosolids Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) to evaluate current 
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management practices and potential opportunities for enhancements to better protect Florida's 
water resources. 

DEP is currently seeking nominations for membership on the committee, which will include 
agricultural interests, environmental groups, local governments, academia and research entities, 
representatives from large and small wastewater utilities (including the Florida Rural Water 
Association), biosolids haulers and the Florida Onsite Wastewater Association. The deadline for 
nominations is 5 p.m., July 6, 2018. Any person interested in learning more about the TAC or 
submitting a nomination may email BIOSOLIDS TAC@floridadep.gov. 
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